
 

 

ENE Chapter now has our own 
Facebook Group! 

There are a number of websites available to see current information about your sister 

99s and International, Section, and Chapter activities: 

 

99s International website: https://www.ninety-nines.org/ 

 

New England Section website: http://womenpilotsnewengland.org/ 

 

Eastern New England Chapter website: http://www.womenpilotsene.org/ 

Katahdin Wings Chapter website: http://www.katahdinwings.org 

Connecticut Chapter website: http://www.womenpilotsct.org 

 

And, of course, our Chapter newsletter, Flylines. 

 

Alas, none of these websites are interactive. Each New England Section Chapter also 

has a Facebook page and that is great for sharing pictures and adventures, but 

sometimes, you want to discuss concerns with sister 99s in a not-so-public forum. To 

this end, Desiree Kocis has created a Facebook Group for Eastern New England 

Chapter that is a closed group. You must be a 99 to join, and only members of the 

group can post or see what others have posted, which affords the privacy that public 

Facebook pages do not. To join the group, go 

to https://www.facebook.com/groups/441050379681673/ and ask to join. As soon as 

your 99s membership is confirmed, you will be approved to join the group.  



Thank you, Desiree, for creating another resource for 99s to interact! 

  

 

Travel Companion Needed for International Conference 

Billie Downing has registered for the International Conference in Philadelphia in July. She 
has a hotel room reserved, but needs some assistance to get from her home in North 
Reading to the Conference. A ride in a car would be ideal, but if anyone is willing to help her 
negotiate the airports, a commercial flight is also workable. If anyone is able to help, please 
contact Billie at (978) 664-2491. Thank you! 

 

Airport Restaurants 

When Desiree wasn't busy creating our Chapter Facebook group, she created a 

map of airports in the New England area that have restaurants on premises or 

nearby. Here is a link to the 

map:https://www.google.com/maps/d/u/0/edit?mid=19R9wOWT_hsABfAVK0l0t5b

YFXD_eZFwM&ll=42.77732921625052%2C-71.8657790051605&z=8 

 

Each location on the map, when clicked, includes information such as hours, 

website link and photos. Desiree  included a few airports with diners/restaurants 

in close walking distance, but color coded them differently (green) to make the 

distinction.  

Again, thank you, Desiree, for this valuable information! 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

June Chapter Meeting 

The June Eastern New England Chapter meeting will be held on June 9 at Norwood Airport. 

Details to follow. 


